HELP WANTED!



Please join us on the HMS PTO Board for the 2021-2022 school year!

The PTO Board is a great way to get involved at HMS and to get to know parents, teachers, and administrators.

If you are interested in serving on next year's HMS PTO Board, or if you know someone who would be a great fit for a position on the board, we would love to hear from you!

You can return this form to the front office at Houston Middle School or email the 2021 Nominations Committee Chairperson, Alison Fondaw at aliejohns@yahoo.com by 2/19/2021.

Name:	Email:	Cell:	Current School:

Area of interest: If you are interested in more than one position, please rank in order of interest:

President	Honor Roll Parties	
Vice President	Hospitality	
Secretary	Membership	
Treasurer	Newsletter	
Beautification	Publicity	
Clubs/Sports Coordinator	Recognition	
Contest Coordinator	Teacher Treats	
Haunted Houston	TLC Cakes	
Haunted Houston Volunteer Coordinator	Ways & Means	
Health & Safety	Webmaster	

Job descriptions are listed on our website at: https://www.houstonmiddlepto.com/get-involved.html

Thank you for your interest in serving HMS!